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this volume describes the latest developments in the design construction and
operation of cyclotrons from compact machines producing intense beams for isotope
production cancer therapy and industrial use to the larger versions giving higher
energy beams of ions of various elements for nuclear and particle physics important
topics include ecr ion sources superconducting magnets and radiofrequency cavities
beam dynamics and diagnostics beam cooling rings control systems and various medical
and industrial applications the measurement of spin polarization observables in
reactions of nuclei and particles is of great utility and advantage when the effects
of single spin sub states are to be investigated indeed the unpolarized differential
cross section encompasses the averaging over the spin states of the particles and
thus loses details of the interaction process this introductory text combines in a
single volume course based lecture notes on spin physics and on polarized ion
sources with the aim of providing a concise yet self contained starting point for
newcomers to the field as well as for lecturers in search of suitable material for
their courses and seminars a significant part of the book is devoted to introducing
the formal theory a description of polarization and of nuclear reactions with
polarized particles the remainder of the text describes the physical basis of
methods and devices necessary to perform experiments with polarized particles and to
measure polarization and polarization effects in nuclear reactions the book
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concludes with a brief review of modern applications in medicine and fusion energy
research for reasons of conciseness and of the pedagogical aims of this volume
examples are mainly taken from low energy installations such as tandem van de graaff
laboratories although the emphasis of present research is shifting to medium and
high energy nuclear physics consequently this volume is restricted to describing non
relativistic processes and focuses on the energy range from astrophysical energies a
few kev to tens of mev it is further restricted to polarimetry of hadronic particles
the international workshop on polarized beams and polarized gas targets was held in
cologne germany from june 6 to 9 1995 as the last in a series held at 2 3 years
intervals it was attended by about 110 scientists there were 47 invited and
contributed talks 5 round table discussions and 17 poster contributions all of which
will appear as a written contribution in the proceedings the main subjects were
optically pumped polarized targets polarized electron sources atomic beam polarized
ion sources optically pumped polarized ion sources targets and storage rings
significant progress and latest developments in this field were covered as well as
future developments both from the technical but also from the physics aspects
publisher s website vols for 1963 include as pt 2 of the jan issue medical subject
headings this proceedings volume contains a selection of invited and contributed
papers of the 10th international workshop on sulfur metabolism in plants which was
held in goslar germany september 1 4 2015 the focus of this workshop was on the
fundamental environmental and agricultural aspects of sulfur in plants and presents
an overview of the progress in the research developments in this field in the 28
years since the first of these workshops the volume covers various aspects of the
regulation of the uptake and assimilation of sulfate in plants from a molecular to a
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whole plant level with an emphasis on the significance of sulfur metabolism in plant
responses to stress and in food security 現行最新のエビデンスによる推奨治療方法についてのガイドライン this book
gathers full papers presented at the vipimage 2019 vii eccomas thematic conference
on computational vision and medical image processing held on october 16 18 2019 in
porto portugal it discusses cutting edge methods findings and applications related
to 3d vision bio and medical imaging computer aided diagnosis image enhancement
image processing and analysis virtual reality and also describes in detail advanced
image analysis techniques such as image segmentation and feature selection as well
as statistical and geometrical modeling the book provides both researchers and
professionals with extensive and timely insights into advanced imaging techniques
for various application purposes sections 1 2 keyword index section 3 personal
author index section 4 corporate author index section 5 contract grant number index
ntis order report number index 1 e section 6 ntis order report number index f z
deconstructing psychosis refining the research agenda for dsm v provides an all
important summary of the latest research about the diagnosis and pathophysiology of
psychosis this volume gives the reader an inside look at how psychotic phenomena are
represented in the current diagnostic system and how dsm v might better address the
needs of patients with such disorders the book presents a selection of papers
reporting the proceedings of a conference titled deconstructing psychosis convened
by the american psychiatric association apa in collaboration with the world health
organization who and the u s national institutes of health nih the conference was
designed to be a key element in the multiphase research review process for the fifth
revision of dsm this book is one in a series of ten that reflects some of the most
current and critical examinations of psychiatric disorders and psychotic syndromes
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apa published the fourth edition of dsm in 1994 and a text revision in 2000 dsm v is
scheduled for publication in 2013 deconstructing psychosis refining the research
agenda for dsm v examines the current evidence regarding the diagnosis and
pathophysiology of common psychotic syndromes including schizophrenia bipolar
disorder major depressive psychosis substance induced psychosis it also addresses
broad issues relating to diagnosis such as the ways in which psychosis cuts across
multiple diagnostic categories beyond merely summarizing the current state of the
science the authors of these papers critique the current research and clinical
evidence and raise questions about gaps in our knowledge the book provides
recommendations for the most promising areas of research in psychosis which may lead
to more refined treatments based on a better understanding of what biological and
environmental factors contribute to its development and symptoms in the learned
editors selection of papers for inclusion in this volume they have exhibited their
conviction that dsm v is a living document that will reflect the pace of progress in
multiple areas ranging from molecular genetics and brain imaging to social
behavioral and anthropological science as a book on the narrowly defined topic of
linking the classification of psychotic syndromes with their underlying
pathophysiology and potential etiology there is no other writing of comparable
content available today every year countless juvenile pacific salmon leave streams
and rivers on their migration to feeding grounds in the north pacific ocean and the
bering sea after periods ranging from a few months to several years adult salmon
enter rivers along the coasts of asia and north america to spawn and complete their
life cycle within this general outline various life history patterns both among and
within species involve diverse ways of exploiting freshwater estuarine and marine
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habitats there are seven species of pacific salmon five coho chinook chum pink and
sockeye occur in both north america and asia their complex life histories and
spectacular migrations have long fascinated biologists and amateurs alike
physiological ecology of pacific salmon provides comprehensive reviews by leading
researchers of the physiological adaptations that allow pacific salmon to sustain
themselves in the diverse environments in which they live it begins with an analysis
of energy expenditure and continues with reviews of locomotion growth feeding and
nutrition subsequent chapters deal with osmotic adjustments enabling the passage
between fresh and salt water nitrogen excretion and regulation of acid base balance
circulation and gas transfer and finally responses to stress this thorough and
authoritative volume will be a valuable reference for students and researchers of
biology and fisheries science as they seek to understand the environmental
requirements for the perpetuation of these unique and valuable species the intestine
particularly the small bowel represents a large surface in the adult 2 human
approximately 200m through which the body is exposed to its environment a vigorous
substrate exchange takes place across this large surface nutrients and xenobiotics
are absorbed from the lumen into the bloodstream or the lymph and simultaneously the
same types of substrate pass back into the lumen the luminal surface of the
intestine is lined with a leaky epithelium thus the passage of the substrates in
either direction proceeds via both transcellular and intercellular routes simple and
carrier mediated diffusion active transport pinocytosis phagocytosis and persorption
are all involved in this passage across the intestinal wall the term intestinal
permeation refers to the process of passage of various substances across the gut
wall either from the lumen into the blood or lymph or in the opposite direction
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permeability is the condition of the gut which governs the rate of this complex two
way passage the pharmacologist s interest in the problem of intestinal permeation is
twofold on the one hand this process determines thebioavailability of drugs and
contributes significantly to the pharmacokinetics and toxicokinetics of xeno biotics
on the other hand the pharmacodynamic effects of many drugs are manifested in a
significant alteration of the physiological process of intestinal permeation since
the discovery of technetium in 1937 by perrier and segre technetium 99 and
technetium 99m have become most familiar in the specialised literature the behaviour
of the former being of concern regarding its health impact the latter having been
used intensively in medical tests for many years the knowledge of the
characteristics and behaviour of this element in nature is currently increasing
exponentially it has become clear however that there is still a serious shortage of
information needed to assess properly its burden and impact on man and his
environment technetium may indeed be released from nuclear installations or as a
waste product from medical applications it is generally considered to be highly
mobile as the anion tcoi but it is also suspected to be readily reduced in soils and
metabolised in living beings into lower oxidation states the seminar was planned to
analyse thoroughly the experimental results obtained up to now and to make
recommendations of specific issues requiring further research this book presents the
papers of the different sessions in the order of presentation and the conclusions
drawn by three discussion groups which dealt separately with problems of sources and
distribution of man made technetium and its radiological consequences the chemical
behaviour of technetium in different ecosystems biochemical reactions and binding
with macromolecules in various life systems vi preface the editors together with the
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programme committee of the seminar wish to express their gratitude to the chairmen
of the different sessions for their summary of the group discussions astronomy and
astrophysics abstracts appearing twice a year has become oneof the fundamental
publications in the fields of astronomy astrophysics andneighbouring sciences it is
the most important english language abstracting journal in the mentioned branches
the abstracts are classified under more than a hundred subject categories thus
permitting a quick survey of the whole extended material the aaa is a valuable and
important publication for all students and scientists working in the fields of
astronomy and related sciences as such it represents a necessary ingredient of any
astronomical library all over the world four years have passed since the last
edition 3rd of this book was published in the intervening years several reviews of
this book have provided highly encouraging remarks about the value of this book in
transmitting information on classification and treatment of psychiatric disorders to
the audience we are proposing to revise all chapters with an eye on accuracy and
ease of use and this is an especially timely endeavor with the upcoming publication
of the diagnostic and statistical manual v all the appropriate new information on
biology etiology diagnosis and treatment of psychiatric disorders will be added to
the current proposed edition it is our goal to recruit the same authors if possible
who contributed to the previous edition while all chapters will be updated see toc
those marked by asterisks will be the most likely to undergo more revision
psychiatry has emerged as a burgeoning scientific field with major advances in
etiology and treatment of several disorders just as there was excitement in the
anatomic advances that took place a hundred years ago when emil kraepelin and his
collaborators took on the enormous task of classification of psychiatric disorders
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based on rational scientific thinking new advances in genetics biochemistry
neuroanatomy and pharmacotherapy of mental disorders have brought us even closer to
a better understanding of complex disorders like schizophrenia bipolar disorder
depression and even autism the major goal of the previous edition of this classic
book was to update the busy clinician psychiatric resident and medical student with
the most up to date information on etiology diagnosis and treatment of psychiatric
disorders this goal remains the focus of the fourth edition of this book in this
updated and expanded edition the reader will be provided with the most contemporary
information and literature supported by a close survey of the field this new edition
of this classic title with its focus on biologic and medical aspects of psychiatry
will continue to be of significant help to all interested in the scientific practice
of psychiatry
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Cyclotrons And Their Applications - Proceedings Of
The13th International Conference, Vancouver, 1992
1993-01-08
this volume describes the latest developments in the design construction and
operation of cyclotrons from compact machines producing intense beams for isotope
production cancer therapy and industrial use to the larger versions giving higher
energy beams of ions of various elements for nuclear and particle physics important
topics include ecr ion sources superconducting magnets and radiofrequency cavities
beam dynamics and diagnostics beam cooling rings control systems and various medical
and industrial applications

Nuclear Physics with Polarized Particles 2011-11-02
the measurement of spin polarization observables in reactions of nuclei and
particles is of great utility and advantage when the effects of single spin sub
states are to be investigated indeed the unpolarized differential cross section
encompasses the averaging over the spin states of the particles and thus loses
details of the interaction process this introductory text combines in a single
volume course based lecture notes on spin physics and on polarized ion sources with
the aim of providing a concise yet self contained starting point for newcomers to
the field as well as for lecturers in search of suitable material for their courses
and seminars a significant part of the book is devoted to introducing the formal
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theory a description of polarization and of nuclear reactions with polarized
particles the remainder of the text describes the physical basis of methods and
devices necessary to perform experiments with polarized particles and to measure
polarization and polarization effects in nuclear reactions the book concludes with a
brief review of modern applications in medicine and fusion energy research for
reasons of conciseness and of the pedagogical aims of this volume examples are
mainly taken from low energy installations such as tandem van de graaff laboratories
although the emphasis of present research is shifting to medium and high energy
nuclear physics consequently this volume is restricted to describing non
relativistic processes and focuses on the energy range from astrophysical energies a
few kev to tens of mev it is further restricted to polarimetry of hadronic particles

Energy Research Abstracts 1994-02
the international workshop on polarized beams and polarized gas targets was held in
cologne germany from june 6 to 9 1995 as the last in a series held at 2 3 years
intervals it was attended by about 110 scientists there were 47 invited and
contributed talks 5 round table discussions and 17 poster contributions all of which
will appear as a written contribution in the proceedings the main subjects were
optically pumped polarized targets polarized electron sources atomic beam polarized
ion sources optically pumped polarized ion sources targets and storage rings
significant progress and latest developments in this field were covered as well as
future developments both from the technical but also from the physics aspects
publisher s website



awaken to pleasure

2023-09-02 11/24 awaken to pleasure

Fossil Energy Update 1984
vols for 1963 include as pt 2 of the jan issue medical subject headings

Physics Briefs 1993
this proceedings volume contains a selection of invited and contributed papers of
the 10th international workshop on sulfur metabolism in plants which was held in
goslar germany september 1 4 2015 the focus of this workshop was on the fundamental
environmental and agricultural aspects of sulfur in plants and presents an overview
of the progress in the research developments in this field in the 28 years since the
first of these workshops the volume covers various aspects of the regulation of the
uptake and assimilation of sulfate in plants from a molecular to a whole plant level
with an emphasis on the significance of sulfur metabolism in plant responses to
stress and in food security

NASA SP. 1962
現行最新のエビデンスによる推奨治療方法についてのガイドライン

Polarized Beams And Polarized Gas Targets 1996
this book gathers full papers presented at the vipimage 2019 vii eccomas thematic
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conference on computational vision and medical image processing held on october 16
18 2019 in porto portugal it discusses cutting edge methods findings and
applications related to 3d vision bio and medical imaging computer aided diagnosis
image enhancement image processing and analysis virtual reality and also describes
in detail advanced image analysis techniques such as image segmentation and feature
selection as well as statistical and geometrical modeling the book provides both
researchers and professionals with extensive and timely insights into advanced
imaging techniques for various application purposes

Aerospace Medicine and Biology 1968
sections 1 2 keyword index section 3 personal author index section 4 corporate
author index section 5 contract grant number index ntis order report number index 1
e section 6 ntis order report number index f z

Future Energy Conferences and Symposia 1995
deconstructing psychosis refining the research agenda for dsm v provides an all
important summary of the latest research about the diagnosis and pathophysiology of
psychosis this volume gives the reader an inside look at how psychotic phenomena are
represented in the current diagnostic system and how dsm v might better address the
needs of patients with such disorders the book presents a selection of papers
reporting the proceedings of a conference titled deconstructing psychosis convened
by the american psychiatric association apa in collaboration with the world health
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organization who and the u s national institutes of health nih the conference was
designed to be a key element in the multiphase research review process for the fifth
revision of dsm this book is one in a series of ten that reflects some of the most
current and critical examinations of psychiatric disorders and psychotic syndromes
apa published the fourth edition of dsm in 1994 and a text revision in 2000 dsm v is
scheduled for publication in 2013 deconstructing psychosis refining the research
agenda for dsm v examines the current evidence regarding the diagnosis and
pathophysiology of common psychotic syndromes including schizophrenia bipolar
disorder major depressive psychosis substance induced psychosis it also addresses
broad issues relating to diagnosis such as the ways in which psychosis cuts across
multiple diagnostic categories beyond merely summarizing the current state of the
science the authors of these papers critique the current research and clinical
evidence and raise questions about gaps in our knowledge the book provides
recommendations for the most promising areas of research in psychosis which may lead
to more refined treatments based on a better understanding of what biological and
environmental factors contribute to its development and symptoms in the learned
editors selection of papers for inclusion in this volume they have exhibited their
conviction that dsm v is a living document that will reflect the pace of progress in
multiple areas ranging from molecular genetics and brain imaging to social
behavioral and anthropological science as a book on the narrowly defined topic of
linking the classification of psychotic syndromes with their underlying
pathophysiology and potential etiology there is no other writing of comparable
content available today
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Scientific and Technical Aerospace Reports 1972
every year countless juvenile pacific salmon leave streams and rivers on their
migration to feeding grounds in the north pacific ocean and the bering sea after
periods ranging from a few months to several years adult salmon enter rivers along
the coasts of asia and north america to spawn and complete their life cycle within
this general outline various life history patterns both among and within species
involve diverse ways of exploiting freshwater estuarine and marine habitats there
are seven species of pacific salmon five coho chinook chum pink and sockeye occur in
both north america and asia their complex life histories and spectacular migrations
have long fascinated biologists and amateurs alike physiological ecology of pacific
salmon provides comprehensive reviews by leading researchers of the physiological
adaptations that allow pacific salmon to sustain themselves in the diverse
environments in which they live it begins with an analysis of energy expenditure and
continues with reviews of locomotion growth feeding and nutrition subsequent
chapters deal with osmotic adjustments enabling the passage between fresh and salt
water nitrogen excretion and regulation of acid base balance circulation and gas
transfer and finally responses to stress this thorough and authoritative volume will
be a valuable reference for students and researchers of biology and fisheries
science as they seek to understand the environmental requirements for the
perpetuation of these unique and valuable species
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Library of Congress Catalogs 1983
the intestine particularly the small bowel represents a large surface in the adult 2
human approximately 200m through which the body is exposed to its environment a
vigorous substrate exchange takes place across this large surface nutrients and
xenobiotics are absorbed from the lumen into the bloodstream or the lymph and
simultaneously the same types of substrate pass back into the lumen the luminal
surface of the intestine is lined with a leaky epithelium thus the passage of the
substrates in either direction proceeds via both transcellular and intercellular
routes simple and carrier mediated diffusion active transport pinocytosis
phagocytosis and persorption are all involved in this passage across the intestinal
wall the term intestinal permeation refers to the process of passage of various
substances across the gut wall either from the lumen into the blood or lymph or in
the opposite direction permeability is the condition of the gut which governs the
rate of this complex two way passage the pharmacologist s interest in the problem of
intestinal permeation is twofold on the one hand this process determines
thebioavailability of drugs and contributes significantly to the pharmacokinetics
and toxicokinetics of xeno biotics on the other hand the pharmacodynamic effects of
many drugs are manifested in a significant alteration of the physiological process
of intestinal permeation
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Nuclear Science Abstracts 1972
since the discovery of technetium in 1937 by perrier and segre technetium 99 and
technetium 99m have become most familiar in the specialised literature the behaviour
of the former being of concern regarding its health impact the latter having been
used intensively in medical tests for many years the knowledge of the
characteristics and behaviour of this element in nature is currently increasing
exponentially it has become clear however that there is still a serious shortage of
information needed to assess properly its burden and impact on man and his
environment technetium may indeed be released from nuclear installations or as a
waste product from medical applications it is generally considered to be highly
mobile as the anion tcoi but it is also suspected to be readily reduced in soils and
metabolised in living beings into lower oxidation states the seminar was planned to
analyse thoroughly the experimental results obtained up to now and to make
recommendations of specific issues requiring further research this book presents the
papers of the different sessions in the order of presentation and the conclusions
drawn by three discussion groups which dealt separately with problems of sources and
distribution of man made technetium and its radiological consequences the chemical
behaviour of technetium in different ecosystems biochemical reactions and binding
with macromolecules in various life systems vi preface the editors together with the
programme committee of the seminar wish to express their gratitude to the chairmen
of the different sessions for their summary of the group discussions
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Index Medicus 2004
astronomy and astrophysics abstracts appearing twice a year has become oneof the
fundamental publications in the fields of astronomy astrophysics andneighbouring
sciences it is the most important english language abstracting journal in the
mentioned branches the abstracts are classified under more than a hundred subject
categories thus permitting a quick survey of the whole extended material the aaa is
a valuable and important publication for all students and scientists working in the
fields of astronomy and related sciences as such it represents a necessary
ingredient of any astronomical library all over the world

Monographic Series 1998
four years have passed since the last edition 3rd of this book was published in the
intervening years several reviews of this book have provided highly encouraging
remarks about the value of this book in transmitting information on classification
and treatment of psychiatric disorders to the audience we are proposing to revise
all chapters with an eye on accuracy and ease of use and this is an especially
timely endeavor with the upcoming publication of the diagnostic and statistical
manual v all the appropriate new information on biology etiology diagnosis and
treatment of psychiatric disorders will be added to the current proposed edition it
is our goal to recruit the same authors if possible who contributed to the previous
edition while all chapters will be updated see toc those marked by asterisks will be
the most likely to undergo more revision psychiatry has emerged as a burgeoning
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scientific field with major advances in etiology and treatment of several disorders
just as there was excitement in the anatomic advances that took place a hundred
years ago when emil kraepelin and his collaborators took on the enormous task of
classification of psychiatric disorders based on rational scientific thinking new
advances in genetics biochemistry neuroanatomy and pharmacotherapy of mental
disorders have brought us even closer to a better understanding of complex disorders
like schizophrenia bipolar disorder depression and even autism the major goal of the
previous edition of this classic book was to update the busy clinician psychiatric
resident and medical student with the most up to date information on etiology
diagnosis and treatment of psychiatric disorders this goal remains the focus of the
fourth edition of this book in this updated and expanded edition the reader will be
provided with the most contemporary information and literature supported by a close
survey of the field this new edition of this classic title with its focus on
biologic and medical aspects of psychiatry will continue to be of significant help
to all interested in the scientific practice of psychiatry

Meetings on Atomic Energy 1986

International Cooperation in Big Science 1995
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Monthly Catalogue, United States Public Documents 1982

Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications
1983

ERDA Energy Research Abstracts 2017-06-16

Sulfur Metabolism in Higher Plants - Fundamental,
Environmental and Agricultural Aspects 2009-06-01

脳性麻痺リハビリテーションガイドライン 1978

納本週報 2019-09-27
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VipIMAGE 2019 1994

Government Reports Annual Index 1999

International Congress Calendar 2009-08-11

Deconstructing Psychosis 1983

Energy Research Abstracts 2010-10-01

Physiological Ecology of Pacific Salmon 2012-12-06

Pharmacology of Intestinal Permeation I 1986-05-31
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Technetium in the Environment 2002

Electric Vehicle Progress 1992

Government Reports Announcements & Index 2000

Cumulated Index Medicus 1976

ERDA Energy Research Abstracts 2008-06-01

Mental retardation 1965

Air University Library Index to Military Periodicals
2013-11-11
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Literature 1992, Part 1 2016-03-17

The Medical Basis of Psychiatry 2001

日本書籍総目錄 2003

Annual Report of the European Organization for Nuclear
Research
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